LCIF South Report for 1-29-22 Cabinet Meeting via zoom
It has been a trying fall and winter season with all the flooding and heavy snow fall. We weren’t able to work out a reasonable response to these troubles in the communities affected, but were ready to help if could have. This is the importance of LCIF, in that we are ready to help if the situation allows us to. LCIF continues to respond work and respond to emergencies around the rest of the world. The need for funds is still there.
LCIF is responding to emergency needs around the world from fires, floods, landslides, or many other things. The need for funds is always there, so please encourage clubs, members, and community members to support our foundation. The recent volcanic eruption on the island of Tonga, is another example of the need for donations.
According to the last report from LCIF we have donated $3850 to LCIF from the south and $10,275.12 from the north. The largest donation in the north, almost $8000, was from the Enderby and District club. I know all clubs are struggling to raise funds for all our different causes, but please keep LCIF in your club and personal budgets.
